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Publication of Scholarship Test Results and Invitation for
Registration

Dear Applicants,

The management of Kibogora Polytechnic is pleased to inform you that
the results of the scholarship test have been published. Due to the limited
number of scholarships available, only candidates who scored highly and
are marked as selected for scholarship are invited to proceed with
formal registration from 9™ September to 20 September 2024.

Candidates who are not selected (marked as waiting) will remain on a
waiting list and may be considered for registration as additional
scholarships become available. Please note that if selected candidates fail
to register within the given timeframe, their places will be forfeited in
favor of those on the waiting list.

For your convenience, detailed information regarding the test results and
the registration procedures are attached herewith and can also be accessed
at www.kp.ac.rw

If you have any concerns or queries, please feel free to reach out to the
KP Registrar at Tel 0788864418/0795947257 or  Email:
registrar@kp.ac.rw

”~
7

We congratulate all of you and wish you the best in your academic
journey.

Best regards,

Deputy Vice Chancellor in Charg€T B

Granteé égcredit;tion and Legal Personality by The Ministerial Order N°7/20150fficial Gazette N°03 of 19/01/2015



